
 

The Town of The Blue Mountains 
Council Meeting 

PDS.24.125 
Attachment 2 

Title: 

Date: 
B.9.2 Follow up Report for the Allocation Policy, PDS.24.122 

September 30, 2024 

Moved by: Councillor Porter 

Seconded by: Councillor McKinlay 

THAT Council receives Staff Report PDS.24.122 entitles "Follow up Report for the Allocation Policy" and defers 
consideration of the Water and Wastewater Allocation Bylaw until Council has received a legal opinion on the 
September 25, 2024 correspondence from Goodmans, Barrister and Solicitor, received at the September 30, 
2024 Council Meeting in the deputation from Kathleen Schofield, President Low Rise Residential, Great Gulf. 

The motion is Carried 




